

Luc Ferier Chairman Forgotten Heroes 14-19 Foundation TPHQ ACPO and Support Command TPHQ - ACPO and Support Command Room 1016 New Scotland Yard 10 Broadway London SW1H 0BG

Your ref: Our ref: 16 October 2015

Dear Chairman Ferier,

FORGOTTEN HEROES

As the most senior Muslim Police officer in the United Kingdom it was my privilege to meet with you on the 25th September and to endorse the Forgotten Heroes 14-19 Foundation for honouring and recognising the contribution of the thousands of Muslims during the First World War.

This is a fantastic exploration of archives uncovering great facts of historical significance which displays the enormity of the World community contribution during the Great War. Episodes like this enable us to reflect on the selflessness of people, their noble cause and their resolve to defend communities and bring good to the World.

It is important that we recognise the contributions of Muslims standing together with all communities both then and now to counter rising anti-Muslim sentiment and extremist narrative in today's society.

Yours sincerely,

Mak Chishty

Commander Metropolitan Police